From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 1:06 PM
To: davidreifman2@gmail.com; Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: 2016 Cubs Opening Night Invitation

Hi Steve.  Just confirming that I attended this event.   Thank you


Begin forwarded message:

From: Wrigley RSVP <RSVP@cubs.com>
Date: March 30, 2016 at 12:20:18 PM CDT
To: "Burcham, Brittany" <BBurcham@cubs.com>
Subject: 2016 Cubs Opening Night Invitation
Good afternoon,

 

Please join the Chicago Cubs and the Ricketts family in celebration of the 2016 home opener. The Cubs are playing the Cincinnati Reds at 7:05pm on Monday, April 11th for Opening Night at Wrigley Field.  You are cordially invited to attend our Opening Night VIP Pregame Party.  

 

Please find an invitation with all event details attached.  Kindly RSVP by April 4th to Brittany Burcham at bburcham@cubs.com no later than Noon on Monday, April 4th with your attendance.  Please note this invitation is not transferable.

 

As fan safety remains a top priority, please familiarize yourself with the new security updates at Wrigley Field: Cubs.com/Security
While we are making every effort to ensure our entry process remains as efficient as possible, lines will be longer than fans have experienced in the past. We are asking to plan for additional time needed to enter the ballpark.

 

We hope to see you and look forward to a great season.  

Go Cubs!

Brittany


Brittany Burcham  | Chicago Cubs | Executive Assistant, Community Affairs

